
July 10, 2024 
 

Pixley Irrigation District Water Operations update: for July 2, 2024 

 

As of today, the Bureau reduced class 1 allocation from 100% to 90%. With that reduction in 
water and current demand, Pixley is looking at running out of water on July 18th. Give or take a 
couple days depending on demand changes. 

 

As always, if there are any questions please call the office. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kirk Masters, 

Water Resource Superintendent 
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